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30 April 2024

Trip to Imperial War Museum Duxford

Thursday 4th July 2024, 8am-5pm

Dear Parents/Carers,

In the second term of this Summer, to help us deepen our understanding of our Local History
Study, we will be visiting Imperial War Museum Duxford on Thursday 4th July.

During the day, we will explore the relevant exhibits to give us a glimpse of changes to domestic
life during World War Two.

We will leave school at 8am and return for approximately 5pm. The children should come dressed
in school uniform. They will require packed lunches (which are available to order from school in
the usual way via ParentMail) and water bottles. Weather depending, the children will also need
coats as exploring the museum involves a lot of walking outside.

In order to meet costs, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £9.67 per child or if your
child receives Free School Meals, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6.45 per child.
Payment is to be made via ParentMail.

If you would like your child to attend the trip, please consent via ParentMail and pay for your
child by Friday 24th May 2024.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school.

Please note consent must be received for your child to be able to attend the trip.

Best Wishes,

The Year 3 Team
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